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How to start: 
  

-  Find an organization that needs your help. 
 

-  Vote on the activity at your Auxiliary Meeting. 
 

-  One or more auxiliary members must participate.            
 

-  Wear your VFW auxiliary attire.  
          {name badge, shirt, hat, jacket, etc.} 
 

- Report the hours volunteered. 
 

 

Lynn Peet 
 

Chairperson Outreach 
 

11 Cedar Hill Rd. 
 

Gaylordsville, CT 06755 
 

Faircedar@aol.com       
 

“Banding Together for Our Veterans”.                  “Remember your WHY?” 
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